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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

The board of directors (the “Board”) of FEG Holdings Corporation Limited (the “Company”) 
announces that the Company has received a letter from an alleged creditor’s legal 
representative threatening to petition for the winding up of the Company based on an alleged 
debt of approximately HK$5 million.

The Company is currently seeking legal advice on the matter. The Company will communicate 
with the alleged creditor to verify their claims and will take appropriate actions to resolve the 
matter.
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